TOWN OF DEERPARK
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

Raymond Cirulli, Highway Superintendent

05/29/2024

Attention residents and motorist traveling on
Guymard Turnpike

On June 3" and June 4%, between the hours of 6:00am and
4pm, Guymard Turnpike will be closed from #282 to #378
(town line) for Culvert Pipe replacement.

On June 5™ and June 6%, between the hours of 6am and 4pm,
Guymard Turnpike will be closed from #320 to #251 for Culvert
Pipe replacement.

Please use alternate routes and avoid the area during these
dates and times.
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